
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 21, 1996 

 

Kevin J. Janet, Esq. 

Attorney-Advisor 

Freedom of Information Section 

Drug Enforcement Administration 

DEA/AMRL 

Washington, D.C. 20537 

 

Re: NADDIS Search Results 

 

Dear Kevin: 

 

As we discussed yesterday, I have amended the list of names that we sent to you last week.   I have 

removed from the “Negative Search Results, 1995” category those names which in fact yielded 

positive results in your summer, 1995 search.  The list now contains only names which yielded no 

file reference, or names which yielded a file reference not in existence at the time of the HSCA.   I 

hope these changes address your concerns. 

 

I have also enclosed copies of HSCA staff notes on Lester Benjamin Binion.  I look forward to 

hearing from you.   

  

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Kevin G. Tiernan 

 

Enclosures 


